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Notice of Neighbourhood
Information Meeting
Proposed Supportive Recovery facility for the property
located at 2307 Westerly Street

The City of Abbotsford will hold a Neighbourhood
Information Meeting regarding an application proposing
to establish a Supportive Recovery facility for the
property located at 2307 Westerly Street. The Zoning
Bylaw defines “Supportive Recovery” as: “a residential
use providing a supportive and structured environment
for individuals recovering from drug and alcohol
addiction, which is governed by a Housing Agreement.”

Meeting Date/Time: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 between
6:00 pm and 8:00 pm

Location: Ten-Broek Elementary School
2580 Stanley Street, Abbotsford, BC

For more Information:
Contact Allan Campeau, Planner at 604-864-5540
or acampeau@abbotsford.ca

The public is invited to attend this meeting to learn more
about the proposed application.

ABBOTSFORD.CA /CityofAbbotsford @City_Abbotsford @CityofAbbotsfordEvents

CITY PAGE
HUB OF THE FRASER VALLEY March 27, 2019


